- 30th January, 1934.

Dear Sir,

a8 C TA" & "“ORNA".
 mm————

A8 already advised you these vegBels have been sold

and delivered in Japan for breaking up. I send.herewith

for cancellation Load Line Certificates in duplicate in respect

of each vesseirhich have been sent to me from Japan.

Yours faithfully,

etc.
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